
Kench Hill 

Year 6 spent a week (week beginning 20th March- 24th) in Kent enjoying the great outdoors, 

strengthening their resilience muscles, building their communication skills, having a great 

deal of fun and making wonderful memories.  

‘The best part of Kench Hill was staying in a room with my best friends, doing archery and 

going to the beach.’ Bobby. 

A massive thank you to the adults who helped to make the trip enjoyable for year 6!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


